KITTITAS COUNTY

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Kirk Holmes, Director

November 28, 2011

Vernon Swesey
PO Box 687
Roslyn, WA 98941

Dear Vern,

Information from the Washington Department of Natural Resources illustrates a landslide located over a
large portion of the project site. A geotechnical study will be required prior to the SEPA determination.
The study must be prepared by a Washington State licensed geotechnical engineer or engineering

geologist and shall confirm existence and stability of the slide and provide recommended mitigation
items.

Sincerely,
waw
Christina Wollman, Planner II

Cc: Dan Valoft, CDS
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